
 

 

 

To: Richmond Selectboard 

      Richmond Conservation Commission 

      Richmond, VT 05477 

 

Date: 11/01/21 

 

From, 

Katherine (Kit) Emery 

92 Collins Mtn Rd 

Richmond, Vt 05477 

kaemery@gmavt.net 

 

Subject: Interested in joining the Conservation Committee 

 

Respected Sir/Madam, 

 
I am very excited at the prospect of serving on the Richmond Conservation Commission, 
 

I have lived in Richmond for seven years and absolutely love it here. I understand the importance 

of conservation efforts in and around the surrounding area. 

 

Over the years I have volunteered in a variety of  natural resource and conservation related 

projects, including completing the Vermont Master Naturalist Program two years ago. Prior to 

that when I lived in NH, I spent two years on the conservation committee in Canaan. I was a 

member of the Mascoma Watershed Conservation Council in Enfield, its goal was to conduct a 

watershed-wide Natural Resource Inventorhttps://legislature.vermont.gov/statutes/y for the 

Mascoma River Watershed. I also volunteered for the Mascoma Audubon chapter for three years. 

  

When I moved to this area several years ago, I had the opportunity to work for Keeping Track 

(Sue Morse) for a few years, I continue to volunteer my time for Keeping Track today. 

 

I truly enjoy volunteering my time with environmental organizations and being part of a team to 

accomplish shared objectives. It would be a pleasure to be a part of the Richmond Conservation 

Commission. Thank you for considering my interest in joining the Richmond Conservation 

Commission. I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Kit Emery 

 

 

 

 

  


